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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
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I have known Chris Davine professionally for approximately 18 months. 

 

During this time I have worked with Chris on a large project in Paddington, in the 

capacity of Supervising Architect, and have developed a high regard for his 

character, ability and attitude towards his work. 

 

The current project that Chris and I are working on is a $2,000,000.00 plus contract 

for Alterations and Additions to adjoining Terraces in Paddington Street, Paddington.  

I have been more than impressed with Chris’s ability to manage a project of this 

calibre and size and recommended he tender for a new project in Tamarama with a 

value of approx $1,500,000.00.  I will also be the Supervising Architect on this 

project. 

 

Chris’s work as a Project Manager and Builder is both professional and meticulous.  

He is reliable, conscientious and a very capable person who possesses confidence 

and a wealth of experience. 

 

I would have no hesitation in recommending Chris Davine and would be only too 

pleased to receive a personal enquiry should it be desired, so that I may elaborate 

further. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

CAMERON JONES 

Registered Architect - 7143 
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P.O.Box 8, Rozelle 2039 SYDNEY Australia
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